
OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Resident,

Our �fth annual Hunt Heroes Foundation scholarship program is now open and accepting applications. This opportunity 
is for those looking to attend secondary schooling at a 2-year, 4-year, or technical school. This year we will be awarding 
18 scholarships totaling $50,000. Those eligible include any active service member or their dependents. This is open to 
any branch of our armed forces and you do not need to be a Hunt Military Communities resident.  All scholarship 
applications must be �lled out online at: LearnMore.ScholarsApply.org/HuntHeroesScholarship.  The deadline to submit 
an application is March 2, 2023, at 3 pm CST, or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. Even if you do 
not have a need this year, we invite you to share this opportunity with someone who quali�es. This is one of many 
charitable endeavors Hunt Military Communities is actively pursuing. Other top-rated charities that serve our active duty 
& military veteran populations include career transition assistance, housing, education, and health and well-being. Our support for these 
organizations, Tunnels to Towers, Hire Heroes USA, Travis Manion Foundation, Operation Homefront, and our scholarship program is all 
part of our desire to go above and beyond providing much needed services to our nation’s heroes and their families. Thank you very much 
for choosing to live with HMC, and we hope you have a wonderful month!

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive O�cer
Hunt Military Communities

FEB ‘23
NEWSLETTER

HUNT HEROES FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP  
Hunt Heroes Foundation, the non-pro�t organization founded by 
Hunt Military Communities (Hunt), is excited to announce it will 
begin accepting applications for its fourth annual HHF scholarship 
grants. Hunt will award $50,000 to deserving applicants.

The HHF scholarship program assists active-duty Service 
members, National Guard or Reservists of one of the �ve 
branches of the United States Armed Services or their 
dependents who plan to continue their education in college or 
vocational school programs.

The deadline to submit a nomination is March 2, 2023 at 3 pm 
CST or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. 
For questions or issues with the scholarship process, nominees 
are encouraged to email: 
HuntHeroesScholarship@ScholarshipAmerica.org

You must apply ONLINE at 
LearnMore.ScholarsApply.org/HuntHeroesScholarship.
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IMPORTANT EVENTS
Valentine’s Day Candy Grams
Do you have a friend or neighbor that you would like to let know 
how special they are? Send your message, name, and the address of 
where you would like it delivered no later than February 10th to 
Kathleen.Dakin@HuntCompanies.com.  This is for Hunt residents only, 
and deliveries will only take place in the Main Base and Hunley Park 
neighborhoods.

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Sandra Berkos

Sandra Berkos is a Community Director here at Joint Base 
Charleston. Sandra lives in the country and enjoys her 
chickens! She is married and has two children, 18 and 22. 
When asked what she loves about her job Sandra said, “I 
have worked in housing at JBC since 2010 and love taking 
care of the families, I enjoy all of the kids that come by the 
o�ce and say Hi! I couldn’t ask for a better team that I 
work with! They work so hard and I enjoy spending time 
with them.”

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: Monday – Friday, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm
O�ce Number: 864-768-3300
Email: JBCContact@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @JBCFamilyHousing 
Website: JBCharlestonFamilyHousing.com

Sandra Berkos
Community Director

Janice Ryan
Community Manager

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Kathleen Dakin
Resident Service Specialist 

Madalyn Freitag
Resident Service Specialist 

HUNT HEROES FOUNDATION IS ACCEPTING
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS ALL MONTH LONG 



CONNECT WITH US! @JBCFamilyHousing @JBCFamilyHousing
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Bulk Trash: This is a friendly reminder that we do not have 
curbside pick-up available. All bulk trash is to be disposed of 
in the bulk trash dumpster located at the Maintenance O�ce, 
1597 S O’Neal, Monday – Friday, 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM. 
We accept all items except electronics and appliances.
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